[image: image1.jpg]\
R

SR
_u.%mw;
TN



[image: image3.jpg]



[image: image2.wmf]


















ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





(� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org" ��www.ashraeroanoke.org�)              December 2007





DECEmber MEETING 





Tuesday, December 11, 2007


Lunch Meeting at the


 Hotel Roanoke


110 Shenandoah Avenue


Roanoke, VA





TOPIC:  


“Better Federal Buildings, Why and How”


Speaker: 


Cyrus H. Nasseri, US Department of Energy





MEETING AGENDA:





11:45 – Sign-in/Socialize/Cash Bar


12:00 - Lunch


12:15 – Business Meeting and Program





Cost of dinner will be $20.00





Reservations must be made no later than Noon on Thursday, December 6 to:





Jeff Consroe


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:jeff@breeden-collier.com" ��jeff@breeden-collier.com�


Phone:  540-797-7899





Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site, see link below





�HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration-form.htm"��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration-form.htm�














President's Corner





“Greater Efficiency Today, Blue Skies Tomorrow” – Kent Peterson, ASHRAE President, 2007-2008





Greg Harmon gave an excellent presentation on humidity control strategies at our November meeting.  This month, an ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer, Cyrus Nasseri from the Department of Energy will speak on energy conservation in public project.





This month we recognize the service of our Past Presidents and encourage Membership in ASHRAE.  We are running a special for members who bring non-members and for non-members who join ASHRAE, see the Spotlight on Membership Promotion for additional information.  Our Past Presidents will enjoy a complimentary lunch in recognition of their service to the Roanoke Chapter.





The ASHRAE Winter Meeting and AHR Expo in New York City is coming up in January.  If any Roanoke Chapter members attend the Winter Meeting or Expo or are travelling in the New York City area, I encourage you to stop by the Regional Dinner being held on Sunday, January 20 at Bond 45 In Times Square.  This is an excellent opportunity to meet other members from our Region.  Additional details are in the newsletter.





Patrick Castelvecchi














Spotlight On … This Month’s Speaker


Cyrus H. Nasseri is the head of the Design, Operation, Maintenance, and Procurement program in US DOE’s Federal Energy Management Program.  He has over 30 years of experience in building and equipment energy efficiency standards, building codes, and appliance rating, compliance and labeling.  He also is currently a member of ASHRAE’s Standards Committee, chair of that committee’s Code Interaction Subcommittee and passed voting member and chair of a few Technical Committees, Standard Project Committee and International Standards Organization, Technical Committee.





He started his career as an HVAC design engineer before moving on to become a plant engineer for George Washington University (GWU).  He’s served as a HVAC equipment expert for the Naval Sea Systems Command and as head of air conditioning and refrigeration at Northern Virginia Community College (NVCC).  He has taught HVAC and mechanical engineering courses at both GWU and NVCC.  He has been with the US DOE for the last 17 years, first as an appliance and equipment efficiency standards manager and then as a building code manager in DOE’s Office of Building Technologies, where he was responsible for developing test procedures, energy efficiency standards for household appliances and buildings, rating, compliance, labeling and budgeting.








ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2007– 2008 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com�	


Pres. Elect	Dan Lieber		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:dlieber@hsmm.com"��dlieber@hsmm.com�	


Vice Pres.	Jeff Consroe		540-797-7899	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jeff@breeden-collier.com" ��jeff@breeden-collier.com�


Secretary	Patrick Murdock	540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pmurdock@trane.com" ��pmurdock@trane.com�


Treasurer	Amanda Looney	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:alooney@hsmm.com" ��alooney@hsmm.com�


Governor	Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Governor	Jason Price		540-342-5498	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ies-co.com" ��jason.price@ies-co.com�


Governor	James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:James.Sledd@eeiengineers.com" ��James.Sledd@eeiengineers.com�


Governor	Jeff Wolfe		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:grg@sfcs.com" ��jkwolfe@trane.com�





		


2007 – 2008 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	  Mark Rogan			�HYPERLINK "mailto:mark.rogan@mcquay.com"��mark.rogan@mcquay.com �


Membership	  Brent Weigel		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:bweigel@hsmm.com" ��bweigel@hsmm.com�


Student


Activities       Kyle Longbrake	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:klongbrake@hsmm.com" ��klongbrake@hsmm.com�





Technology


Transfer	  Jeff Consroe		540-797-7899	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jeff@breeden-collier.com" ��jeff@breeden-collier.com�


Historian	  Pat Cady		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:pcady@hsmm.com"��pcady@hsmm.com�	





Research


Promotion	  Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Newsletter	  Dan Lieber		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:dlieber@hsmm.com"��dlieber@hsmm.com�


Homepage	  James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:James.Sledd@eeiengineers.com" ��James.Sledd@eeiengineers.com�     





						





MARK YOUR CALENDERS:





�


Air Flow Technologies – January 8th (lunch)





Energy Recovery Systems – February 12th 





Thinking Outside the VAV Box – March 11th (lunch)





Variable Refrigerant Flow – April 8th








BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING





TBA














Past Presidents Eat Free!





All Past Presidents of the Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE will be admitted into the December meeting FREE of charge. 











Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter


may send the information to:





Dan Lieber


HSMM


1315 Franklin Road


Roanoke, VA  24034





E-mail:  dlieber@hsmm.com


Phone:  540.857.3100


Fax:  540.857.3180





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











Winter Society Meeting:


Are You Attending the Winter Meeting in NYC on JanuarY 19-23?





You are invited to attend the Regional Dinner on Sunday, Jan 20 starting at 6:00 PM.





Additional Information as well as the registration form is in a separate PDF file attached to this e-mail.





Attention Members:


Interested in SAVING MONEY?





STAR Cards are available for purchase.  Pay Now and SAVE Later!





$50.00 STAR Card – Admission to any three meetings





$100.00 STAR Card – Admission to any six meetings








Want to SAVE Even MORE MONEY?





In support of the society game (Greening ASHRAE Meetings and Expositions) Plan, The Roanoke Chapter will offer discounts on members who carpool or use alternative transportaion to attend meetings.





$2.00 discount for driving a carpool.





$1.00 discount for any of the following:


riding in a carpool


walking


biking


ride public transportaion


drive hybrid vehicles


drive alternative fueld vehicles





Be sure to let Amanda Looney know if you qualify for the meeting discount when you pay for the meeting.





ASHRAE Launches New Magazine Dedicated to High-Performing Buildings


ATLANTA – ASHRAE has launched a new magazine to help decision-makers in the building community learn about the latest developments in innovative technologies and energy-efficient design and operation.





          Targeted at building owners, facility managers, architects and engineers, High Performing Buildings features working case studies of exemplary buildings developed by leading practitioners in the sustainability movement. 





          Also included is a “lessons learned” section in each article where building designers and operators explain what went right, what went wrong, how problems were resolved and what could have been done better. 





          “It is essential that ASHRAE share both the technologies and measured performance of high-performance buildings to change the status quo and help transform the building industry to a more sustainable built environment,” said Kent Peterson, ASHRAE president.





          ASHRAE’s goal is to advance the concept of integrated building design with a focus on measured building performance, not just design of sustainable buildings. The cases studies featured will provide performance data, verifying actual sustainability performance.





          The cover story of the first issue focuses on Heifer International. By providing gifts of livestock and plants to financially disadvantaged families around the world, Heifer International teaches sustainability by showing recipients how to use those gifts wisely.





	  The importance of passing on the gift of sustainability is also highlighted in the organization’s Arkansas headquarters, which features earth-friendly designs such as a constructed wetlands, a gray-water tower and energy-saving techniques.





          “One thing that Heifer understands is that if we are going to have a lasting impact on world hunger, everything we do must be sustainable – that is, the means for production of food and income must renew the environment and not deplete it,” Jo Luck, Heifer’s CEO and president, said. “In conceiving and constructing our new office building, we are striving to live up to the aspirations of Heifer’s own mission of ending hunger and saving the earth.”





          To learn more or to subscribe, visit �HYPERLINK www.HPBmagazine.org ��www.HPBmagazine.org�. The quarterly magazine will be distributed via print and digitally.





          ASHRAE, founded in 1894, is an international organization of some 50,000 persons. ASHRAE fulfills its mission of advancing heating, ventilation, air conditioning and refrigeration to serve humanity and promote a sustainable world through research, standards writing, publishing and continuing education.








ASHRAE Research Promotion 2007-2008 Contributors





Tom Sikes�
Spirax-Sarco�
�
Pat Cady�
Patrick Castelvecchi�
�
Dan Lieber�
Patrick Murdock�
�
Jeff Consroe�
Amanda Looney�
�
Andy Fuller�
�
�



Thank you to all contributors so far this year.  Please notice that all the Roanoke Chapter officers have donated, so please do not hesitate to contribute today





To have your name added to this list next year, contact Andy Fuller!





December is Membership Promotion Month!





Any member who brings a non-member to the December meeting will receive a $5 discount whether or not the non-member joins.





Any non-member who signs up at the December meeting as a paying member for both local and national chapters will have FREE admission.









